


the FCC’s requirements, as 5G’s does,3 it is the FCC’s responsibility, not the Alliance’s, to 
evaluate that eligibility statement when it considers the application.  The Commission has 
ample experience and tools at its disposal should it require clarification of any applicant’s 
qualifications for the spectrum it has requested. 

It may be that SNG has challenged the Alliance’s involvement in these applications, 
because EWA questioned applications filed by SNG itself, as well as those prepared and filed by 
SNG on behalf of its application customers, because their eligibility statements, in EWA’s 
opinion, are not consistent with the Part 90 requirements for 900 MHz Industrial/Business 
spectrum.  Those applications remain pending, albeit amended with waiver requests seeking 
relief from those eligibility requirements.  EWA is confident that the FCC will exercise the 
responsibility it has reserved to itself and make a final determination as to whether a grant of 
the particular communications facilities requested in the SNG-related applications is in the 
public interest.   

Please contact me should further information be necessary from EWA in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Mark E. Crosby 
President/CEO 

cc: Pantelis Michalopoulos (via email) 
Christopher Bjornson (via email) 

3 The same is true for the application filed by Scramjet Development (“Scramjet”) that the Letter 
questions.  EWA does agree that the loading shown for that system was incorrect and is being amended.   
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